
Mr . Harold Azme1ian 
c/o Neckar-Sharpe 
525 - 45th Street 

Aori1 13, 1976 

Union City, New Jers~y 07087 

Dear Mr. Azme1ian: 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your 
Stewaddship of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our Recei t ~o. 23773 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


